
 Memorandum 

Office of the Chief Administrative Officer 
Legislative Services 

The City of Oshawa is committed to providing services as set out in the Accessibility for 
Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005.  If you have accessibility needs and require alternate 
formats or other accommodations, please contact Legislative Services at 905-436-3311 or by 
email at clerks@oshawa.ca  Please provide a minimum of one business day notice in advance 
of the meeting if accommodation is required. 

File: 03-05

Date: October 4, 2023 

To: Robert Astley, Chair and Members of the Oshawa Active Transportation Advisory 
Committee 

From: Felicia Bianchet, Council-Committee Coordinator 

Re: Invitation to the Fall Film Night Event – October 18, 2023 

At the October 3, 2023 meeting, the Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee adopted the 
following:  

OEAC-23-48  Invitation to the Fall Film Night - OATAC 

Recommendation 

That the Oshawa Active Transportation Advisory Committee be invited to set up a booth at the 
Fall Film Night Event to be held on October 18, 2023 at the Regent Theatre.  

OATAC-23-26


